
From: Tyson Grinstead <tyson.grinstead@sunrun.com>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/30/2015 10:17:50 AM
Subject: Re: Invitation to Sunrun's Grand Opening

Thanks so much Rob. Happy New Year to you as well. Best, 
Tyson

On Wed, Dec 30, 2015 at 9:40 AM, Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Tyson

 

Thanks for this note. As soon as I saw it, I sent it over to the governor’s scheduler. She’ll be in touch about the 
governor’s potential availability.

 

We appreciate you. Happy New Year.

 

r

 

Rob Godfrey

Office of Governor Nikki Haley

Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068

 

From: Tyson Grinstead [mailto:tyson.grinstead@sunrun.com] 
 
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2015 10:51 AM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob
 
Cc: Drea Byars
Subject: Invitation to Sunrun's Grand Opening

 

Hi Rob, 

 

I hope you had a great Christmas. I wanted to reach out to you and the Governor to let you both 
know Sunrun is planing a ribbon cutting / grand opening ceremony for late this month at our new 
warehouse off Monticello road in Columbia. Drea Byars is helping me organize and plan this so 
I've copied her here. Before we set a date, I wanted to extend an invitation to the Governor to cut 
the ribbon and keynote the event. We are looking at a lunchtime event on either  January 20th, 26th,
 or 27th. 
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In other states, we usually take our special guests on a tour of the warehouse and have some sort of model solar panel 
array set up to view. We'll then move to remarks from a few Sunrun officials and introduce our special guest to say a few 
words before cutting the ribbon. 

 

We will likely invite local and state officials, media, our employees and new customers. Since moving into South Carolina 
we've surpassed our hiring goals and are up to 80 employees (the original goal was 50 by the end of the year). We've 
also signed around 500 new customers this year in South Carolina. This was made possible thanks to ACT 236 and 
Governor Haley's leadership on the issue. 

 

I'm happy to provide any additional information you all need. Thanks Rob, 

 

Tyson

--

TYSON GRINSTEAD  |  Senior Manager, Public Policy

Sunrun Inc.

c    336.213.3545

 

See how you can start saving at sunrun.com
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